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Memorandum 

January 9, 2017 

 
 

To:  Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors 

From:  Mike Allen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board 

Re:  Departmental Item #1, January 17, 2017.  Appointments to the Cachuma Resource Conservation 

District Board 

 

On November 15, 2016 this item was continued to January 17, 2017.  Staff is recommending that this item be 

withdrawn from the agenda at this time.  The County Executive Office is working with County Counsel and 

will place this item back on the Board’s agenda in February, 2017.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


